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BOB ARMAO
SPOFFORD CANFIELD
JOE CANZERI
THADD GARRETT
SUSAN HERTER
JON HOWE
HUGh MORROW
FRANK PAGNOTTA
JOE PERSICO
GOVERNOR SHAFER
JACK VENEMAN
PETER WALLISON

DICK ALLISON D 4/\7\’\

Thank-You Letters

Susan Herter established the following policy- at the
Secretariat meeting on June 16:

1. The Secretariat member accompanying the Vice

President to an

event is responsible for overseeing the

preparation of thank-you letters both to principals and,
to those responsible for arrangements. Actual drafting

will be done as

a. For
the
b. PFor

. for

follows:

principals, the staff member who initiated

event;
arrangements, the advance office, except

events in Washington, where arrangements

thank—you's are not normally sent;

c. For glfts, to be determlned by the Secretarlat

member in each case.

2. Thank-you letters should be ready for signature

within 48 hours

of the event.



3. All gifts and draft letters should be forwarded
to Tish Maher, who is responsible for coordinating the
actual preparation, clearance, and dispatch of letters
within the 48-hour limit. ' Tish is also responsiblé™for
forwar@ing gifts to the Gift Unit for processing.

4. Thank-you letters for arrangements are normally
autopenned.

5. For events where the Vice President is unaccompanied
by a Secretariat member, the Secretariat will determine if
and by whom thank-you letters are to be prepared.

6. Tish Maher will notify Susan Herter directly in
the case of failure to following procedures and meet
deadlines in connection with the preparation of thank-you's.

cc: Secretariat
Tish Mahex





















































































































































